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TO BE ANNOUNCED

St. Patrick’s Party Recap
Cheers to a Huge Success!

☘️�
Last week, Prez Diane once again

led the charge as we recapped and
celebrated our wildly successful St.
Patrick’s Party at Zio Fraedo’s! And

what a party it was! ���
Our St. Patrick’s Party Chair, Mike

Maxell, gave us the highlights:
� $37,000 raised! This incredible
amount will go toward supporting
local and international community

grants and scholarships. �
� The legendary live cake auction
made a triumphant return! Thanks

to the amazing coordination of
Faye Donaghu, six cakes brought
in over $2,500! (Who knew cake

could be so valuable?!)
� The ever-popular Wine Cellar Raffle continued its winning streak,

generating another $5,000 in ticket sales.
� Major shoutout to our generous Event Sponsors! Their contributions

totaled $28,000, all donated to our PH Rotary Foundation—the backbone



of this event and the reason donations remain tax-deductible.
� A massive THANK YOU to our entire St. Patrick’s Committee —you all

crushed it! �
And now… drum roll please � Next year’s Night of Irish Merriment will

be led by the fabulous Cara Leyva! �� She and her committee are
ready to take this event to new heights—but with a twist… we’re moving

venues! � Most likely, we’ll be heading back to Texas Back 40 BBQ,
generously offered again by owner and past Prez Angela.

So get ready, because next year’s celebration promises to be even
bigger, better, and BBQ-ier! ��

Sláinte! �

THANK YOU - 2025
Sponsors

Platinum Grand
Shamrock

The Family of Jim Alkire

Gold Harps
WASSER WEALTH(Amy Wasser)

BUILDING INDUSTRY ASSN
(Bobby Glover)

REPUBLIC SERVICES
(Bonnie Hazarabedian)

 



4 Leaf Clovers

Pleasant Hill Coin & Jewelry
Exchange

Elisabeth Chapple

Deutscher Properties
David Deutscher

Hillcrest Veterinary Hospital
Zach Anderson

 

 
Stevens Printing

Jeff Clark
Hindsight Insurance

Mark Hinds
Muir Hills Dental

Dr. Michael Huguet

Grocery Outlet
Cara Leyva

 

Advanced Eye Optometry
Dr. Robert Turcios Stokley Properties

Joe Stokley

General PlumbingSupply

 

Main Street Auto
Andrei Obolenskiy

Sue & Charlie Noack

 



Leprechauns

Michael Harris Joe & Jane Thibedeau

Ken Housfeld Kim and Felix Grossman

HAPPY
DOLLARS



CARA LEYVA
celebrated her

acceptance as a CASA
volunteer Advocate by

donating $50 to her
Personal Health Fund.

This gesture was also a
heartfelt thank you for

being assigned her first
CASA youth, an 8-year-

old child. As their
advocate, Cara is

dedicated to ensuring
that the child's needs are

heard and addressed
throughout their journey
in the legal system. Her

role is not just about
support; it's about being

a voice that makes a
difference in the child's

life.d!

FAYE DONAGHU
Faye celebrated her
remarkable 30-year

tenure as a
Commissioner on the

Pleasant Hill Civic Action
Committee by donating

$30 to her PHF This
committee has been

instrumental in
organizing beloved

community events like
the Summer Concerts by
the Lake and Community
Service Day, an initiative
originally conceived by

fellow Rotarian and
former Pleasant Hill City

Council Member and
Mayor Michael Harris. As

a testament to her
dedication and service,

Faye has been
reappointed by the

Council for another four
years on the Civic Action

Commission—
congratulations!

FAYE & DENNY
DONAGHU

celebrated the arrival of
her brand-new 2025

Hyundai Tucson Hybrid
by donating an additional

$25 in Happy Dollars.
This sleek and stylish
ride is not just a new

addition to her family's
garage; it's also a fun
way to cruise around

town. The 2025 Hyundai
Tucson Hybrid boasts

impressive features like a
powerful hybrid engine,

advanced safety
technologies, and a

modern interior with a
large touchscreen

display. It's the perfect
blend of style, efficiency,
and innovation, making

every drive a joy!
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